
                                                         

For Media Inquiries:    
Public Communications Officer 
407-327-5955
mreeser@winterspringsfl.org

For Immediate Release:
Thursday September 14, 2023 
2:00 p.m.

UPDATE: Precautionary boil water notice for Seasons Court and surrounding area lifted

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– The Precautionary Boil Water advisory issued for residents in the

Seasons Court and surrounding area has been lifted.

At 2:00 p.m. September 14, 2023 laboratory testing showed negative results for any biological 

contamination. Residents no longer are required to boil water.

A link to the original boil water notice can be found here.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time. Safety remains our utmost 
priority.

For more information contact Winter Springs Utilities at 407-327-1800 or after-hours service at 
407-327-2669.
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https://www.winterspringsfl.org/sites/default/files/fileattachments/community/page/23819/2023-09-09_precautionary_boil_water_notice_issued_for_seasons_court_and_surrounding_area.pdf
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